
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/16/2022 2:37:18 PM

First name: Mark

Last name: haley

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am commenting on the proposed massive changes to Holland Lake Lodge.

I lived in the area in the 1980s and still visit the area.

 

The proposed changes will forever scar this beautiful mountain lake .

My family and friends used the lake and utilized assess to the Swan range for hunting and fishing.

 

This project will destroy the area  , famous for natural beauty and a winter refuge for wild animals including the

grizzly bear . The Swan valley is one of the last untouched forest areas accessible by all people .

The people of Montana and the nation must stand up and say NO to this rape of one of the last best places in our

country.


